Facilities Master Plan Statement

The De Anza College Facilities Planning Committee reviewed the 2016 Facilities
Master Plan, as recommended at the board of trustees’ meeting of *August 29th. On
Feb. 14, the committee reaffirmed the preferred location of any future Arts Complex
and Student Services buildings, forwarding this action to College Council. At its
meeting of March 9, College Council similarly reaffirmed the preferred location.



